Dear Parents and Campers:

Sending your child to asthma camp takes some planning and organization.  We hope that this “Pre-Camp Guide” will assist you as you prepare for your child’s departure.  When getting ready for asthma camp, please keep in mind that this is a great opportunity to learn about managing and living with asthma, meet other children who have asthma, and have a great time.

We have written this advice assuming that your child will be going to sleep-away camp. However, we do realize that many children go to day camp.  The information found in this booklet can be used for both instances.  Whether you’re packing for a day or a week, there are still many ways that you can prepare your child for camp— be it emotionally (calming fears for example) or physically (organizing what they’ll need).

You may want to read certain sections of this pamphlet with your child. There is plenty of information that pertains to them as well as to you.

If you have any further questions, please contact us at: 

INSERT YOUR CAMP CONTACT INFORMATION HERE.
HAPPY CAMPING!

